Public Comment — Items from the Audience

From: raghu testcoupon <

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 11:32 AM

To: Tracy City Council <tracycitycouncil@cityoftracy.org>
Cc: Web - City Manager <CM@cityoftracy.org>

Subject: Keep the current Tracy Aquatic Center Plan

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Council Members,

| am writing to strongly encourage you to not support city staff’s request to seek alternative plans for
the Aquatic Center. The city has in its possession an approved Plan that is the result of years of work and
input from the community. It is a Plan that this city council approved in 2019 and gave the greenlight to
fund completely in February of this year.

It is troubling that the city is even considering alternative design plans, and even more troubling that
they are asking council to consider less than what was promised to the community. Agreeing to staff’s
proposal is nothing short of willfully ignoring the community!

Our community has waited 20+ years for a water park that Tracy deserves, and not some watered-down
version that staff wants. What staff is proposing will once again set this project back several years.
Please do what is right for the community. Move forward with the current Plan and do not start this
process over. Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,
Raghu
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